
Astoria Park Elementary School 
2465 Atlas Road 
Tallahassee, FL 32305 
 
 

Panther P.E.A.R.L.S. 
Gentlemen’s Club 
 
 
Greeting Parents/Guardians, 
 
We would like to invite your child to join Panther P.E.A.R.L.S. Club or the Gentlemen’s Club. These clubs 
will be an all-inclusive for 2nd – 5th grade girls and boys.  The main goal of the Panther P.E.A.R.L.S. and 
the Gentlemen’s Club is to create positive habits, good manners, good behavior, and the fundamentals 
of what it is to be a young lady or gentleman.  
 
During the school year, we will meet one day a month after school. The students will work on various 
topics that will address a lot of the issues our youth are facing today. We will also have Panther 
P.E.A.R.L.S. and Gentlemen’s Club Dress Out Day. On this day, the girls will dress up and will be able to 
wear their pearls to school, as well as the young men doing dress shirts and ties. 
 
We hope that you will be able to join us on Tuesday, September 7th, at 6:00 pm for our first Parent 
Meeting. During the Zoom meeting, we will give you more information and dates for the P.E.A.R.L.S. and 
Gentlemen’s Club, as well as answer any questions that you may have. This will also give you an 
opportunity to meet the Sponsors.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there, 
Mrs. Jones, Mr. Williams, Ms. KeKe, and Ms. Jones 
 

 

 


